
 
 

Vendor Notice – August 6, 2021 
 

Vendor/Supplier COVID 19 Protocol Update 

Since the last Vendor Notice in March 2021, the City has discontinued the temperature screenings and 
questions.  However, the following COVID 19 protocols remain in place: 

• Contractors or subcontractors, regardless of vaccination status, shall wear a face 
covering/mask, continue to practice social distancing where possible while visiting or working 
on city property.   

• Purchasing agents will have face mask available for vendors that attend any in person pre-bid 
meetings or site visits. 

Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated as the City continues to fight the spread of 
COVID-19. 
 

https://www.talgov.com/Uploads/Public/Documents/assets/210303_vendors.pdf

